
You Could Win a Cool $500.00 Cash

Description

Tickets are now available for our annual fundraising event. Remember we receive no funding from the
government.

$2.00 per ticket or 3 tickets for $5.00

To purchase tickets in York County area contact Ron Bubar at 472-4029
or for ticket purchases in Queens/Sunbury area contact Matt Glenn at 327-6723.

If you wish to help selling tickets contact the either Ron or Matt for further information.
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